
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10th December 2024 
CS/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to invite you to a Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday, 9th 
January 2025, from 4:30 PM to 5:30 PM. This event will take place in the English 
classrooms, upstairs Russet corridor. 
 
The evening has been designed to support both students and parents/carers during this 
crucial stage of Year 11. We will be offering a range of sessions to provide information 
and guidance on key topics: 
 

• Exam Information & Access Arrangements: Mrs Winter and Mrs Leat will be 

available to answer any questions you may have about access arrangements for 

your child. 

• How to Revise: Dr Shirley will be delivering a session on strategies to help your 

child prepare effectively for their exams. 

• GCSE Mindset & Wellbeing: Mrs Allison will be giving an overview of the GCSE 

mindset programme delivered during period one and advice on managing stress 

during exam season. 

• KS5 & Careers: Miss Turner will provide an overview of the post-16 pathways 

available at The Malling School, offering guidance to help you plan your child’s 

next steps. 

Additionally, the Year 11 Pastoral Team will be available throughout the evening to 
address any specific questions or concerns you may have about your child’s individual 
progress and needs. 
 
We encourage both you and your child to attend, as this evening offers an opportunity to 
gain the tools and insights needed to support your child’s success and wellbeing during 
this critical year. 
 
To confirm your attendance, please respond using this link to a Microsoft Teams Form. 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you on the 
evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Shirley 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/c7g3m8aPTZ

